
 

It is with deep regret that our family (Kenoras) 

announce the passing and services for Desmond 

Kenoras (Dez, Taz); a loving Father, Brother, Son, 

Cousin, Uncle and loving heart. 

This will be a closed in person service (COVID Protocols). Notify Melissa Kenoras if 

you can and wish to attend, the max is 50 people. Contact Melissa Kenoras at 

250-463-1455 to RSVP.  

There will also be a link to the services during and after. Go to bowers funeral 

home for link and info at: www.bowersfuneralservice.com 

Services: Tuesday January  18 – 2022 at 1pm 

Due to Covid there will be no wake. 

All monetary donations can be processed through the family VIA Melissa, contact 

here at 250 463 1455. 

http://www.bowersfuneralservice.com/

